Newsletter

1980

VOL. 16 NO. 2

SEPTEMBER 1980

FIRST ANNUAL BAKELESS BAKE SALE

A bit of news we have today,
a bakeless sale is on the way.
For these busy days now who could bake
pies, or cookies or even a cake?
You'd be surprised if you counted the cost
of material, heat and the time you've lost.
So we've thought of a plan that's truly grand
and feel quite sure you'll understand.
In the enclosed envelope please put the price
of a pie or cake or something nice.
Without fuss or bother you've done your partwe're sure you'll give with a willing heart.
This is the end of our little tale
so wish us success with our Bakeless Bake Sale!

HERE'S A CHANCE FOR YOU ALL TO HELP WITH NOT A BIT OF WORK ATTACHED!

Let's make this a great success and get the society off to a good start for the new season. You all like good programs. They cost money and we haven't had a fundraiser for a long time. Men too can participate in this kind of a Bake Sale. Make checks payable to the Weymouth Historical Society. GIVE GENEROUSLY!

A GREAT NEW SEASON: The program committee has worked hard this summer and knows you will enjoy the coming year. Don't lose the enclosed schedule. If you need extra for friends, just call the editors.

SEPTEMBER: A wonderful new exhibit will be presented in September on the 28th. We"ll repeat our Open House of last year with a reception in the museum from 2-5pm. Come and bring new friends.

OCTOBER: John Stilgoe will trace for us the patterns of early development in Massachusetts towns. You will want to learn how

our early history still influences us.

NOVEMBER: Thoreau's world was somewhere between the early days and ours but his thoughts still prevail. We are fortunate indeed to have Albert W. Bussewitz join us again for a program he presented several years ago. It was one of our most enjoyable evenings and the committee thought that new members should hear and see it and old members rhapsodize once again about its sound and sight.

***** (over)

WELCOME: We'd like to greet our new members:

Mrs. Virginia Kalaghan 410 Union St., S.W. Mr/Mrs. Charles G. Brown 231 Union St., S.W.

Mrs. Catherine Bond 36 Keating Circle, S.W. Howard T. Hay 504 Broad St., E.W.

A NOTE FROM THE TREASURER: The treasurer wishes to thank everyone who sent in his or her dues during the summer and, especially, those who were thoughtful enough to enclose a return envelope. Our thanks also to those who included an extra donation to the Society with their dues payment: Helen Bicknell, Marion Carpenter, Christine Emberly and Ruth Tirrell. We appreciate your help.

A HEARTY THANK-YOU: The museum has attracted a large number of visitors this year and we are grateful to the following people who served as guides: Kevin Smith, Mr. and Mrs. Irving Rogers, Mr. and Mrs. O.S. Moran, Eleanor Cormack, Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Welsh, Mary MacKay, Francis McCue, Elizabeth Hollis, Mr. and Mrs. John Murphy, Mr. and Mrs. Chester Kevitt, Barbara MacSwan, Mr. and Mrs. Wilbur Stanton, Mr. and Mrs. Earle Pithie, Mr. and Mrs. Murray Brannen, Mary Kelley, Gordon Teague, Mr. and Mrs. William McGrath and Mr. and Mrs. Harold Olson.

If we have missed anyone, we are sorry. We took the names from the guest book and some may have forgotten to list themselves as guides. We hope that all who can will volunteer for next year. Wait until you see the new exhibit!

We hope that you all had a good summer and our sympathy goes to those who suffered illnesses. We wish you a speedy recovery.

Chris Stanton 337-8360 Betty Kevitt 335-4804 Editors